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Doug,

Please find attached the Division's initial adequacy review of the MR-116 application.

The decision due date for MR-116 is 5/27/2024 (a holiday). I apologise for sending this out on Friday afternoon, please let
me know by email, phone call or text message if you would like to extend the due date.
 
Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist
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May 24, 2024 
 
Re: Elk Creek Mine (C-1981-022) 

MR-116, Initial Adequacy Review 
 
Dear Mr. Smith, 
 
The Division has completed an initial review of the materials submitted by Oxbow Mining, LLC. 
(OM) with the MR-116 application. Please review the following comments on the adequacy of 
the application and address the items in bold.  
 
Rule 2.10.3 Maps and Plans, Specific Information Requirements 
 

1. Although the methane destruction facility described in the MR-116 application is not 
considered a mine related facility, and will not be regulated by DRMS, its location is still 
required to be shown on a map, per Rule 2.10.3(e). 
 
Please update Map 2.05-M1, Sheet 6 of 6 to mark and label the location of the new 
methane destruction facility. 

 
Feel free to contact me by phone or email for clarification. 
The decision due date for MR-116 is May 27, 2024. 
     
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Leigh Simmons  
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

 
Doug Smith 
Oxbow Mining, LLC. 
PO Box 535 
Somerset, CO 81434 
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